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Problem-Attic (www.problem-attic.com) is an online question database and
test-making program for teachers.

Problem-Attic has two types of accounts:  free for individual teachers, and
school-wide subscriptions.  The student data or personally-identifiable
information (PII) that is collected differs between the accounts.

(1) For free accounts, there is no collection of any student data.  Teachers
use the program to create and download PDF documents. The only personal
information which the system maintains are teachers' names and email
addresses and, optionally, their school name and grades and subjects taught.
This information is used only for login purposes, for making program
improvements, and for communicating with end-users. It is kept confidential
and never sold or traded.

(2) A school subscription adds online testing, scoring, and export options.
None of these options involves any connection to an SIS, no disclosure
("sharing") of state or district data, and no uploading of class rosters by
the teacher. If a teacher exports to another program like Google Classroom,
Schoology, or Canvas, the connection is one-way and done solely for the
purpose of delivering content.  Student data is never accessed through any
network service or integration with another program.

If a teacher is at subscribing school, then the teacher may deliver and
score a test through Problem-Attic's own online testing engine.  In this
case, the data which is collected is the minimum amount necessary to provide
results to the teacher (and, at the teacher's option, to email results to
students). The data may be deleted at any time by the teacher, and it is
automatically deleted by the system after no more than 180 days.

Because Problem-Attic is a teacher tool, there is no concept of student
accounts.  That is, students never go through any signup or registration
process.  Furthermore, it has no gradebook-like capabilities: it maintains
no individual student records and makes no attempt to track their progress.
Any data that Problem-Attic collects through its own online testing engine
is "ad hoc", meaning it's related to a single test or quiz that a teacher
administers, similar to what's collected from a traditional printed test.


























